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WLA Meeting 

The Winans Lake Association September meeting will be held on 9/13 at 6:30 at the 

beach.   

Ongoing Beach Access 

Good News! The gates to the beach house will remain unlocked through the fall so 

members can take advantage of the swing set, basketball hoop or sit by the 

beach.  Times will be 9 -7 pm. Some chairs will be left out for your comfort. 

 

Note: The building itself and the restrooms will remain locked. 

Lake Life 

Final days at the beach. 

 

 



   Winans Lake Views                                                        September 2018 

 

WLA Newsletter September 2018                                                      Page 2 of 5 

   

Ladies in white - did you get the memo? 
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Closing the Beach 

Thank you to Jay Grusin, Dennis Durnwald, Lee Burton, and Greg Dygert for pulling in 

the dock and securing it for the winter. Lee, with the help of Dave, pulled the raft in on 

one of our last hot days!   
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Good-bye beach . . . . . see you next year! 

 

 

Welcome to the Neighborhood 

Happy to report that Amanda and Caleb Clenney have moved into their rebuilt home 
at 8409 Teahan.   
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Julie and Jim Melody are beginning to move into 6050 Winans Dr. with their two 
cats, Myla and Violetta.  Julie's email is teacuptheater at yahoo dot com.  Their daughter 
and grandchild live on Ore Lake.  Julie does power walking and her email address 
refers to her business: she does children's tea parties. 

New Neighbors 

Mary Evergreen does a great job welcoming new neighbors but could use YOUR 

help.  Please send her an email if  you see movement on houses next/close to them. 

Her email is mlevergreen at charter dot net. 

WLA Web Site 

The Winans Lake Web Site is up and running.  Check it out for the latest news and 
beach schedule at WinansLake.org.   

Newsletter 

Please send any articles or pictures you'd like included in the newsletter to Terre 
Voegeli (voegelit@gmail.com). 

You are receiving the Winans Lake Association newsletter because you are a current 
Winans Lake Association member on the Lakelands country club membership list OR 
because you have asked to receive the newsletter in past years.  You can email me 
directly (voegelit@gmail.com) to add additional household email addresses, change 
existing email addresses or be removed.  You can also use the Mailchimp unsubscribe 

option below to change your email address or be removed from the mailing list.   

http://winanslake.org/
mailto:voegelit@gmail.com

